
DISCUSSION OF GRADUATION PLANS FOR THE CLASS OF 2019-20

Discussion Item:

This item has been placed on the agenda due to the fact that our normal graduation ceremonies 
that were planned for this year have been disrupted by the state’s mandated school closure and 
the restrictions placed on school district events across the state due to the coronavirus pandemic.  
Some of those restrictions have been lifted, and we are now in a position to move forward with a 
formal graduation ceremony.  The original mandate restricted traditional, outside graduations to 
be held after June 1st.  That date has now been changed to May 29th.   (No district may hold 
indoor ceremonies at this time.)   

Mr. Walker is available to talk more about this subject and share components of a plan we’ve 
been working on.  We just want you, the Board, and everyone else to know we are working on 
this subject and we want to allow you to ask questions and give input as we work through this.    

 


